
From: RKO Enterprise 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 10:08 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum 
Subject: FW: Request for Delegation 
 
 
Good Morning Ms Evelyn 
 
I am proposing a new build, 4 storey , 65-67 unit multi residential , Affordable Housing 
Complex, with commercial space on main floor, located at 64 Main St , Hagersville.  
We have had our PreCon and am awaiting for comments , although , they seem to be very 
positive at the meeting. 
I would like to request to appear before Council as a delegation at next Tuesdays meeting in 
order to discuss the waiving of all Development Charges, building permits, and reduction of 
property taxes. In addition any and all programs that are offered in the "Downtown 
Revitalization Incentive Programs" that may be available to this project.  
I thank Council for this opportunity.  
 
Best Regards 
 
RKO Enterprise Inc. 
Rocco Oliverio 
Phone: 905-574-5833 
Fax: 905-574-6006 
 
 


